
Letter to the Humane Society
As an animal lover, I am a big believer in getting as many of
your pets from a humane society as you can.  Sometimes there
are  reasons  why  a  family  might  need  a  “purebred”  animal
(allergies to certain breeds, professional showmanship, etc.),
but for the most part, I don’t really like when pet stores
carry dogs and cats for sale, especially when they try to make
“breeds” out of dogs that are mutts!  Case in point – we
visited a Petland this weekend, just something to do to pass
the time while we were in Fort Wayne, Indiana visiting the
zoo, and I noticed that at least HALF of their puppy stock was
mixed breeds!  The same animals you could buy (rescue!) for a
small fraction of the price at a humane society, or even a
pound, where they euthanize (KILL) animals just because they
have too many!  And here these pet stores are creating more,
just for profit and to “design” a custom-made dog for somebody
that in my opinion, does not have their priorities straight if
they’re willing to spend extra money just to have a “designer”
puppy.  Petland, etc. will make up breeds; for example, the
store we went to had “puggles” (a pug crossed with a beagle),
cock-a-poos  (cocker  spaniels  mixed  with  poodles),  and
“borderjacks”  (border  collie  mixed  with  a  jack  russell
terrier), to name a few.  Anyway, I won’t go into the reasons
for choosing to adopt your next dog from a shelter vs. a pet
store (except to say it will SAVE A LIFE!!!), but I just
thought I would post a copy of the letter I’m going to send to
my local humane society to thank them for the awesome family
pet we adopted a few months ago from their shelter:

Dear Humane Society:
We just wanted to say thank you for our new family member.  We
adopted “Sasha” from your facility on March 4, 2008.  We
renamed her Beesley after a character from our favorite tv
show, and not only has she learned her new name and some new
tricks, she has become a very much loved part of our family. 
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She gets along with our 2 dogs just like one of the “pack”,
and she is an energetic, obedient, and gentle playmate for our
3 young children.  She seems really happy in our house, and we
couldn’t be happier after choosing any other dog for our new
pet.  Thanks so much for taking such good care of her while
she was a homeless dog and for having patience with us while
we got to know her to see if she would fit into our family. 
She  fits  like  a  lost  piece  of  our  family  puzzle,  and
we couldn’t imagine a better dog…  well, except for our “old
lady” of the house, the pack leader named Charity, who Beesley
worships and spoils along with the rest of us!  Here is a
picture of the kids with Charity and Beesley.  Thanks again!


